
The United 

Special  

Sportsman Alliance 

(USSA) in conjunction with the 

Heart of the Valley YMCA will 

hold its 10th annual FREE fishing 

event.  It takes place on world-class 

Lake  Guntersville at Camp Cha-

La-Kee near the town of Gun-

tersville in northeastern Alabama.  

Meals and lodging provided, and 

anglers will be guiding the kids and 

families.   

Arrival time: After 4:00 p.m. on 

Friday May 18th.    

Departure time: After breakfast on 

Sunday morning May 20th. 

What to bring: swimsuit,           

sunscreen, camera, video camera, 

towel, and bug spray.  Also, please 

don’t forget your pillow and bedlinen or sleeping bag. 

IMPORTANT: In order to attend this fishing event you need to     

register by calling (800) 518-8019 or childswish@gmail.com and    

submitting a youth application prior to the event.  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this event, please       

contact:  Joe Davis, (205) 907-6991 or jdavis@ewtn.com 

Sign up now! 

“There isn’t anything better than enjoying the great 

outdoor with family and newfound friends.”  USSA 

Directions from Guntersville:      

Take AL-69 South approximately 3 

miles.  Turn Right on Cha-La-Kee Rd. 

(Cha-La-Kee Rd. becomes Fisher 

Hollow Rd then Cha-La-Kee Rd. again) 

approximately 5 

miles. Camp will be 

on your right.  
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